
Linda Ziegler  
Sat 10/1/2022 2:23 PM 
Begin forwarded message:  I sent this letter in August and in view of the upcoming review of 
this proposal, I am sending it again, as I still stand in opposition. 

Thank you, Linda Ziegler 

 
Linda Ziegler 
Wed 8/3/2022 7:48 AM 
 
To The MV Commission, 
        
I oppose the expansion of the Safe Harbour Marina in the West Arm of the Lagoon. 
        
We have the responsibility to protect the integrity of our ponds so that shellfish and the 
natural ecology may survive and thrive. 
        
The proposed addition of boats and a concrete slab is in direct conflict with the work by 
many individuals to improve the dangerously failing water quality. 
        
An expansion will surely seal the fate of the Lagoon as a failed natural resource. 
        
 
Linda Ziegler 
        
Vineyard Haven 
 


